
LOS ANGELES UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
East Los Angeles Occupation Center 

 

PUBLIC MEETING 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
East Los Angeles Occupational Center will hold 

a public meeting to discuss our Safe School Plan 
for the 2024 – 2025 school year. 

 
Students, staff, parents, and community 
members are invited and encouraged to 

contribute ideas toward developing our plan. 
 

The meeting will be on  
Friday, October 11, 2024, at 2:00 p.m.  


